
April 22, 2013 

Mr. Thomas J. Sheridan, PE 
Hudson City Engineer 
115 Executive Parkway, Suite 400 
Hudson, Ohio 44236 

Re: Safety Center Emergency Generator Replacement Project - Bidder Recommendation 

Dear Mr. Sheridan, 

Emery Electric would be a perfectly acceptable contractor for the above project. I have worked with 
Emery Electric in the past, and a project of this size is within their ability to perform well. 

I have checked a number of references, and they all have recommended Emery Electric's work. 

Sincerely, 

William J. Grabo PE 

Grabo Electrical Services, LLC 
18630 Rivercliff Drive 
Fairview Park, Ohio 44126 


